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Attendance

Dear Parent/Carer,

23rd 

Welcome to our May newsletter!

At Jubilee L.E.A.D. Academy, we believe that 

improving attendance is everyone’s business and 
that providing a calm, orderly, safe and supportive 

environment where all pupils want to be and are 

keen and ready to learn is the foundation of 

securing good attendance.

Regular attendance is fundamental to the future 

success of children. We expect pupils to be in 

school for every session of the school day and for 

every day that the school is open. Our objectives 

are to promote good attendance, ensuring every 

pupil has access to the full-time education to 

which they are entitled. By acting early to 

address patterns of absence we aim to reduce 

absence, including persistent and severe 

absence.

Out of 323 pupils in school we have 50 pupils who have 100% 

attendance and are still in with a chance of winning the 

Nintendo Switch along with a treat afternoon in school!

We also have 101 children who have an attendance rate of 

98%-99% attendance which is a fantastic achievement and 

those children will also receive a treat afternoon. 

There will be a prize for the child/children with the most 

improved attendance. I wonder who this will be?!......

Attendance treat/fun 
day will be on Friday 
18th July. Who will be 
enjoying the 
inflatables this year??

Did you know late marks 

affect your child’s 
attendance percentage? 

Pupils miss key information 

by arriving late  which can 

cause your child to feel 

unsettled potentially 

affecting their learning. 

Education Welfare 

Service 

So far this academic year 11 

families have been referred to 

the Education Welfare Service 

due to poor attendance and 

late marks. 

17 families have been referred 

to the Education Welfare 

Service due to taking a holiday 

during term time.

Persistently Absent

Did you know if your child has 19 days of 

absence or 38 unauthorised late marks your 

child would be classed as being persistently 

absent which can be perceived as academic 

neglect.  



CLASS PERCENTAGES

FIR - 96.4%

PINE - 94.3%

HOLLY - 96%

OAK - 96.3%

CHESTNUT - 95.7%

WILLOW - 93%

ASH - 94%

BEECH - 95.1%

YEW - 96.6%

MAPLE - 97.1     

ASPEN - 95.8% 

BIRCH - 95.4%    

SYCAMORE - 97%

The winning class year to date is Maple, a 

big well done to all of the children in Maple 

class!

Key Dates

• The last day of term is 

Friday 23rd May 25

• The first day of term is 

Tuesday 3rd June 25.

Please continue to ensure your child is in school 

everyday and on time. By working together the 

children can have the very best start in life. 

Thank you for your ongoing support. 

Have a wonderful half term.

Mrs O’Connor 

Whole school 

attendance

96% 

Why not come to our breakfast 
club which opens at 7.30am 
everyday. The cost is £3  
children have breakfast, play & 
have fun. What a fantastic start 
to their morning!

Late collections 

Please note we expect children to be 

collected on time, in the event you are 

running late we allow a 15 minute 

window from 3pm-3.15pm however 

after 3.15pm your child will be put into 

wrap around care which will incur a 

charge. 



School Entrance Advice 
Please remind your child should remain on the green area below until the school opens at 8:15am

Pupils should not be on the school site until staff begin supervision 8:15

Highway Code says. Rule number 243 states "do not stop or park" in front of an entrance to a property. 

Please be advised that due to the volume of vehicle users not observing the road restrictions, we have 

requested that PCSO’s arrange spot checks on the road in the very near future.

Purple sweatshirt/jumper or cardigan

Plain white polo shirt or shirt

(Y5 & Y6 to wear a white shirt under their blazer)

Black or Grey trousers or skirt

Black smart shoes (No Trainers or Logo’s)
Grey blazer and grey, black and purple tie 

(Y5 and Y6 only)

One small metal studded earring per ear. For 

health and safety reasons we cannot permit other 

styles of earrings including hoop, or drop earrings

No other jewellery is permitted apart from 

appropriate wrist watches (to be decided at the 

discretion of the school)

No extreme haircuts or colours are permitted 

(to be decided at the discretion of the school)

Make-up, including skin-art, nail varnish and false 

nails are not permitted.

For health and safety reasons, finger nails should 

remain natural and kept short to avoid injuries 

during times such as PE

If you feel adaptations to our policy on the grounds 

of equality are required for your child please get in 

touch with Mr. Brooks (Head of School), in writing 

via the school office, who can answer questions 

about the policy and respond to any requests.

Reminder of Uniform Expectations
Please see our website for Uniform Policy
https://jubilee.nottingham.sch.uk/key-information

/policies-and-documents/



Term dates 2025

Dates for your diaries

• Tuesday 3rd June – Return to school. 

• Tuesday 3rd – Wednesday 11th June – Book Fair

• Monday 9th June – YR 6 library trip

• Monday 16th June – EYFS library trip

• Tuesday 17th and Thursday 19th June – YR5 Southwell Workhouse

• Thursday 19th June – Jubilee’s Got Talent Show
• Monday 23rd June – YR 1 library trip 

• Tuesday 24th June – YR 6 Eyam

• Monday 30th June – YR 2 Library trip 

• Thursday 3rd July – YR 1 Skegness

• Monday 7th July – YR 3 Library trip 

• Wednesday 16th July Harry Potter World 

• Monday 14th July – YR 4 Library trip  

• Monday 14th –Friday 18th July Treat week/year 6 activity week

Sports Dates for your diaries

• Mon 16th June - Year 3 Fun-Run at Trinity School

• Mon 16th June - Year 6 trip to the Tennis Centre

• Tues 24th June - KS1 Drama Workshops

• Thurs 10th July - Year 3/4 ice skating at Motorpoint Arena

• Thurs 17th - Year 5/6 ice skating at Motorpoint Arena

• Friday 27th June – Sports Day!  



Multiplication Tables Check - 2025 -

Timestables.co.uk

This Multiplication Tables Check practice test gives a 

good example of the real test at the end of year 4. 

The MTC trial results can be downloaded and printed 

at the end of the test.

www.timestables.co.uk

Dear Parents and Carers,

After the half-term break, children in Year 4 will be taking their statutory 

Multiplication Tables Check. To help them feel confident and prepared, 

we encourage regular practice of times tables over the holiday. There are 

lots of fun and engaging ways to practice, including online tools. Please 

follow the link or scan the QR code provided to access a useful practice 

resource that your child can use at home. Thank you for your continued 

support.

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/

YR 4 TABLE CHECK

https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/
https://www.timestables.co.uk/multiplication-tables-check/
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